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I feel strongly that the Frog Ferry will be a very positive addition to Portland.  It will 

help reduce traffic on our roads.  It is another form of transportation in case of an 

emergency.  It will help fight climate change, and it will be a lot of fun!   

I am asking you to please fund The Frog Ferry with monies from The 2025 

Transportation Package! 

 

Margaret Morrison 


